
 

 

Wakes Colne Parish Council  

would like to wish you all a very  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

Please Note:  

Our Parish Council Meeting for January 2022 

has been rescheduled and  

will now take place on January 12th 2022 

in the Village Hall at 7.15pm. 

 

The Public and Press are welcome to be 

present.  

 

 

We have a Councillor vacancy please contact 

the Parish Clerk if you would like to join 

Wakes Colne Parish Council. 

 

 

 


